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From: Jordan Pyfer
To: ST. ReoulatprvCpunsel
Subject: Pa Massage Therapy License
Date: Thursday, July 12, 2018 11:56:22 AM

Dear Community Members,

As a small business owner and part-time licensed massage therapist I am disheartened by the increase in fees
associated with renewing my massage therapy license in Pennsylvania. At this point our board and such regulations
are relatively new in there for the oversight seems to be minimal. At the very least I hope to be made aware of the
direct and specific means by which these funds will be used and how they are allocated.
Sincerely,

Jordan Pyfer

Sent from my iPhone
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